NATIONAL SHERIFFS' ASSOCIATION



SHERIFF CRAIG WEBRE President

November 20, 2007

1450 Duke St. Alexandria, VA 22314 703.836.7827 phone Mr. Jim Page 703.683.6541 fax ILEAS www.sheriffs.org nsamail@sheriffs.org 1905 E. Main

Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Mr. Page,

A colleague of yours, Chief Jay Reardon, suggested I contact you regarding ILEAS. I appreciate the job ILEAS and the men and women of Illinois law enforcement did in the days following Katrina and would like to explore to see if your system could work on a much larger scale.

As President of the National Sheriff's Association, I am committed to the creation of a mutual aid system that will work in times of natural or man made disasters, without restrictions that put lives in danger. I am particularly interested in how your system has handled the issue of resource typing.

I look forward to working with people like you, during the rest of my term as NSA President and beyond, to make a difference for the men and women in law enforcement. Please do not hesitate to contact my office at (985) 449-4420 if you have any comments or concerns that could be helpful.

Sincerely

Craig Webr

Sheriff

NSA President